
To the City Planning Committee Members: 

 

 

I am writing this letter with respect to the re-zoning of 193 Clarke Road.  

 

My wife and I have lived at 1824 Sudbury Avenue for 50 years. We have raised three 

children, grand-children and now great grand-children.   

 

This area is currently zoned for “SINGLE FAMILY RESIDENTIAL” the space is not for 

the type of building the developer wishes to build. I can speak for myself as well as my 

neighbours that we have invested a lot of time and money to beautify our homes and we 

specifically choose to live in this area. We all have gardens and take pride in ownership 

of our homes and gardens.  

 

This area has been a residential for over 50 years and it is my opinion this should remain 

this way in the future. My wife and I are extremely upset by the fact that with all of the 

available land in the City why would the zoning committee consider changing this 

residential area that has not changed in over 50 years, rather than look to alternate areas 

which would be more suitable.  

 

There is plenty of open land in the City of London which would not require re-zoning and 

would be far more suitable for this development.  

 

It is unfair to the residents of this area to take away their loss of enjoyment of their yards 

by putting up such a large building which does not fit in the space. This building will lead 

to increased noise, lack of privacy and environment impact.  

 

My wife and I are 86 and 89 and we are opposing the re-zoning of the area.   

 

Mike and Antoinette Molinaro 

1824 Sudbury Avenue. 


